
ITEM 12 

MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 44 

COUNCIL MEETING 1978 06 12 

Re: BIKEWAYS FOR BURNABY REPORT 

Following is a report from the Director of Planning on a study on bikeways 
for Burnaby. 

RECOMMENDATIONS: 

1. THAT the Acting Mayor, on behalf of Council, write a letter of apprec­
iation to Professor J. W. Wilson and his class for their report 
11 Bi keways for Burnaby." 

2. THAT a copy of this report be sent to the Par-ks and Recreation 
Commission for information. 

TO: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

* * * * * * 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

DIRECTOR OF PLANNING 

BIKEWAYS 'FOR 'BURNABY REPORT.· .. 

PLANNING DEPARTMENT 
1978 JUNE 05 

The attached report on bikeways has been prepared by Professor J.~J. Wilson 
and the students of his. geography course at Simon Fraser University. 

Thr~ughout the preparation of the report, Planning, Parks and Recreation, 
and Engineering Department staff have been involved, to ensure that the stu­
dents were aware of Municipal policies and concerns. 

The report is an interesting and useful piece of work that presents a basic 
perspective which should enhance cycling opportunity around the Municipality. 
The report contains a series of recommendations which represent actions the 
authors feel should be taken by Council. These recommendations, along with 
the material contained in the report,w1ll be dealt with in conjunction with 
the Burnaby linear park study. Recommendations for action will be presented 
to the Parks anrl Recreation Commission and· Council at that time. 

We would commend Professor Wilson and his class for their wor~ on this complex 
subject, made more difficult by being undertaken in an already developed urban 
area. 

RE/els 
attachment 
cc Professor J,W. Wilson 

m/~ 
A. L. Parr 
DIRECTOR OF PLANNING 
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